
 

Internet Safety 
A basic guide for 

parents and carers 
 

 
 

 

In support of Safer Internet Day 2020, we invite parents 
 and carers to attend a beginner’s guide to  

Internet safety for children and young adults.  
Pre-booking is essential. Search for ‘Internet safety basic’ 

on www.eventbrite.com to reserve a free place. Email 
libraryevents@barnet.gov.uk for more details.   

 
  

               
 

 
 

Thursday 13 February 
6.30pm – 7.30pm 
Edgware Library 
Hale Lane, Edgware HA8 8NN 
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